HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

September 18, 2006

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Danielle Bryan- teacher representative, Donna Ghaderi-teacher representative, Donna Keeney- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed September agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the August SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Ghaderi-1st, Kuhn-2nd) 

A second reading of the revised discipline policy was given.  Committee approved the discipline policy as read.  (Bryan-1st, Ghaderi-2nd) 

Mrs. Handel presented a minor revision and first reading of the Program Appraisal and Technology Utilization Policy.  Second reading of the policy will occur in October.

The Title I budget was presented again.  Mrs. Handel reported that she requested a staffing reallocation of Title I salary but was told that request could not be granted.  Dr. Melloy, Associate Superintendent of Personnel Services said it would require a staffing change however, Mrs. Handel noted this change has been done in past years.  The change would have freed up slightly over $7,000 of additional funds in Title I for the current school year.  Committee approved the budget as presented. 

Mrs. Handel shared KCCT Assessment data with the SBDM members.  Mrs. Handel reminded the council that scores were confidential until made public on Thursday, September 21, 2006.  

Mrs. Handel submitted lists of the SBDM committees for the upcoming school year.  Committee discussed ways to make the committee system more useful for the council in the upcoming school year.  Committees will be given policies to review and recommend changes as needed.  Also work needs to begin on a new School Safety Plan.

Accident reports and the school activities budget were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:30p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, October 23, 2006 at 2:45 in the school library.

